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The undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-

quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt.:—•

N. P. Ambler, M.C.
H. Smith.

Leic. R.
Temp. Capt. F. E. Bleacher relinquishes

his commission on >account of ill-health
caused by wounds, 1 Dec. 1920, and retains
the rank of Capt.

Temp. 2nd Lt. A. C. Morrall, M.C. re-
linquishes his commission on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retains the rank
of 2nd Lt.

R. Ir. Regt.
The undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-

quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt.:—

J. J. Deane.
T. F. Lynch.

York. R.
Temp. Lt. A. R. Millar relinquishes his

commission on completion of service, 16 Dec.
• 1920, and retains the rank of Lt.

The undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-
quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt. : —

D. J. Doran.
F. O. Lamb.
A. Lapish.
H. V. Lefevre.
J. 'G. Robinson.

Lam,. Fus.
Temp. Lt. R. G. Boden, M.C. relinquishes

his commission on completion of service, 16
Dec. 1920, and is granted the rank of Capt.

Temp. Lt. R. Dill relinquishes his com-
mission on account of ill-health contracted on
active service, 26 Nov. 1918, and retains the
rank of Lt. (Substituted for Gaz. notifica-
tion 4 Apr. 1919 specifying date as 5 Apr.
1919.)

Temp. Lt. W. S. Judd relinquishes Ms
commission on completion of service, 16 Dec.
1920, and retains the rank of Lt.

The undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-
quish their commissions on completion of

. service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt.: —

F. Brown.
L. R. Collins.
C. Coop.
G. A. Dawson.
W. Kelly.
G. Knights.
N. Siddall.

E. Sc. Fus.
Temp. Lt. D. Grahame relinquishes his

commission on completion of service, 16 Dec.
1920, and retains the rank of Lt.

The undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-
quish their commissioms on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt.:—•

R. S. Findlay, M.C.
R. Kirkcaldy.

Ches. R.
The 'Undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-

quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 Deo. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt. :̂

R. Fare.
A. Hamnett.
W. Harvey.
E. Grundy.

R. Innis. Fus.
The undermentioned temp. Lts/ relin-

quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of Lt.:—i

W. G. Bury.
3. Dickson.
V. MoM. Elliott.
A. E. Kelly.
J. King, M.C.
H. R. Shawe, M.C.
J. B. Tyner, M.C., D.O.M.
G. I R. Walker.

The undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-
quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt.: —

F. G. Cadiz.
S. C. Tully.

Glouc. R.
Temp. Maj. B. K. Cooke, M.C. relin-

quishes his commission on completion of ser-
vice, 16 Deo. 1920, and retains the rank of
Maj.

Temp. Capt. L. iStmith relinquishes his
commission on completion of service, 16 Dec.
1920, and retains the rank of .Capt.

The undermentioned temp. Lts. relin-
quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 D'ec. 1920, and retain the rank
of Lt. : —

C. Marfell.
A. E. South.
W. H. Timberlake, M.C.

The undermentioned temp. 2nd Lts. relin-
quish their commissions on completion of
service, 16 Dec. 1920, and retain the rank
of 2nd Lt.:—•

R. V. Copeland.
R. H. Coysh.
C. W. Doyle.
A. S. Exell.
W. G. Henley.
E. S. F. Jones.
W. A. Kerslake.
T. Olliver.
N. H. Simmonds.
C. L. Sims.
R. H. Smith.

Wore. R.
The notification regarding temp. Maj. C.

E. Sladden, D.S.O., M.C. in Gaz. 1 Nov.
1920, is cancelled.

E. Lam. R>.
Temp. Lt. J. F. D. Heath relinquishes

his commission on completion of service, 16
Deo. 1920, and retains the rank of Lt.

D. etf Corn. L.I.
Temp. Lt. V. C. Wilton relinquishes his

Commission on completion of service, 16
Dec. 1920, and retains the rank of Lt.


